To whom it may concern

Title of Study: Increased morbidity and mortality of hepatocellular carcinoma patients in lower

cost of living areas
Primary Investigator: Tomoki Sempokuya

This letter is to confirm that | have read the ethics application prepared for this study, and that
in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques mentioned are appropriate for the

research.
Please contact me if you have any queries.

Sincerely,

Jihyun Ma Ms/MA ~ Yhgen D

Department of Biostatistics, College of Public Health,
984375 Nebraska Medical Center,
Omaha, NE 68198-4375

Email: Jihyun.Ma@unmc.edu

Tel: +1-402559-6233



